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DPS - DMT

From: Driscoll, Rob

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 9:20 AM

To: DPS - DMT

Subject: COMM LOG 100137

Contacted Grand Isle County SO after reviewing the Feb. RPC and found the Lot number entered as 12-25-100.  Spoke 

with Dustin Abell (DMT Supervisor). He checked the reports to verify that no tests were run between the RPC (2/13/16) 

and now (2/16/16).  He is going to run a Solution change protocol to enter the correct lot number (15-25-100). 

 

Robert Driscoll 

Vermont Forensics Laboratory 

45 State Drive 

Waterbury, VT 05671 

Electronics Technician 

Rob.Driscoll@Vermont.gov 

Desk: (802) 241-5817 

Cell:    (802) 585-0123 

 


